
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          24
th

 November  

          24
th

 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

                                                         

Otters have earned themselves a marble party due to their hard work and attendance. I 

have spoken to the children and we voted for a Christmas movie extravaganza. The 

marble party will be on Thursday 30
th

 November, in the afternoon. On this date, the 

children are allowed to bring in their pyjamas to wear after lunch, even better if they are 

Christmassy! The children have said they would also like to bring a blanket and/or teddy 

bear. Please be aware that we cannot be responsible for anything lost or damaged. Otters 

would also like to bring in a snack. Please only allow one snack per child for the movie 

and please ensure the snack does not contain nuts. The movie will be Arthur Christmas, 

which is rated Universal. If you have any questions, please ask.  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Jessey 
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